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I oppose this measure. Once again this bill is using taxpayer funds to push an 

agenda to attack the 2nd amendment rights of Oregonians. There is no one on the 

task force representing the already responsible gun owners in this state. The 

outcome of the study is predetermined based on the groups involved. This is going to 

result in propoganda disguised as science and will be used take guns away from law 

abiding citizens. Red flag laws will not stop suicides it will just change the method 

from firearms to something else. This task force will 100% recommend more 

restrictions on good guys and do nothing to address the bad guys the Oregon Judges 

refuse to hold accountable. Please do not waste more of our tax dollars to strip our 

rights away and pad the pockets of anti-gun groups.  


